
Hello Mr. Angrove, 

I am a neighbour of the above property, living and owning the house at 646 Langford Street.  As a 

citizen, I am writing to indicate my support for the rezoning to enable a suite.  This type of 

accommodation should be quickly and painlessly available to Vic West, particularly since it enables the 

retention of a character home on the street. 

Could you please confirm receipt of this e-mail?  Many thanks. 

Sincerely, 

Laura E. Tate, PhD 

646 Langford Street 

Victoria, BC 

V9A 3C9 
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